
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 
 
To: College Principals 
 Heads of School 
 
Subject: Additional SEC Examinations 2021 Information Meetings 
 
Date:  6th November 2020 
 
Following the closure of registrations for the afternoon webinars scheduled until Thursday 12th 
November, MATSEC is organising two additional webinars in the afternoon for prospective SEC 2021 
candidates and their parents/guardians. During the meeting, an overview of the examination process 
and respective procedures will be presented. Attendees will also have the opportunity to ask 
questions. Below is the schedule of meetings and the registration link.  
 

Monday 16th November 5.00 pm  

REGISTRATION LINK -  https://universityofmalta.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_W8b9BBtBT-Cpy-buvHknkA    

This webinar will be delivered in Maltese. 

Wednesday 18th November 5.00 pm  

REGISTRATION LINK -  https://universityofmalta.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_RQVeQiiQSnifYuWuJMHogQ    

This webinar will be delivered in English. 

 
Individuals who wish to register for one of the webinars are to use the link assigned to the webinar 
date that they are interested in. Early registration is highly recommended as number of registrations 
per webinar is limited. Following the registration process, a link will be sent to the email address used 
during the registration process. The link has to be used on the selected day to gain access to the 
webinar.  
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